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BY EMAIL 
 
March 2, 2010 
 
 
Mr. Gordon M. Nettleton 
Osler Hoskin & Harcourt LLP 
100 King Street West 
1 First Canadian Place 
Suite 6100, P.O. Box 50 
Toronto, Ontario, M5X 1B8  
 
Dear Mr. Nettleton: 
 

Re: Hydro One Networks Inc. 
Application for Authority to Expropriate Land   
to Construct and Operate the Bruce - Milton Transmission Line 

 Board File Number:  EB-2010-0023 
 
This will acknowledge receipt on February 26, 2010 of your application for authority to 
expropriate land needed to construct and operate the Bruce - Milton transmission line. 
The Board has assigned file number EB-2010-0023 to this proceeding.  Please refer to 
this file number in all future correspondence to the Board regarding this matter. 
 
Please direct any questions relating to this application to Robert Caputo, Project 
Advisor, Applications and Regulatory Audit at 416-440-7632 or e-mail, 
robert.caputo@oeb.gov.on.ca. 
 
Yours truly, 
 
Original signed by 
 
 
John Pickerell 
Assistant Board Secretary 
 
c.  Ms. Anne-Marie Reilly, Hydro One Networks Inc. 
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